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Revise E2.4 to read: If it is discovered that through testing that any of the water samples have a Pseudomonas 
Aeruginosa count of 1 or greater, or a Total Coliforms count of 1 or greater, or a 
Heterotrophic Plate Count of 10 or greater, the testing company is to inform the City Of 
Winnipeg immediately by telephone to Dennis Glowasky (794-4425) and email at 
dglowasky@winnipeg.ca and/or Vern Friesen (479-5359) email VFriesen@winnipeg.ca 
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Please note the following and attached changes, corrections, additions, deletions, information and/or instructions 
in connection with the Bid Opportunity, and be governed accordingly.  Failure to acknowledge receipt of this 
Addendum in Paragraph 8 of Form A: Bid may render your Bid non-responsive.  


